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Elected Representatives, 

Thank you for considering tax relief for retired vets. I'm a current servicemember - not 

yet retired. I support this measure not only for my own self-interest, but also as a 

means to attract talent to Oregon. Servicemembers retiring from the military (active 

and reserve components) consider tax policy when deciding where to settle, and they 

often have years or decades of productive careers ahead. Being more competitive in 

attracting experienced professionals in healthcare, engineering, cyber technology, 

management, leadership, construction, and other critical fields is in the best interest 

of all Oregonians. 

Thank you again for considering! 

Jonathan Vinson 

Portland, OR 


